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From: Milli Ricciardelli <mricciardelli@milric.com>
To: customdockdavit <customdockdavit@aol.com>
Subject: Web site
Date: Tue, Mar 22, 2011 5:31 pm

To Whom It May Concern:
We have been consistent customers of Custom Dock and Davit, Inc. for approximately 30 years.
Our original dock and lift for a 40° boat was built by them in the early 80’s and an additional

section was added several years later in order to accommodate a 50° boat. In addition, a second
lift was added to provide for a 23’ jetboat.

Over the years, we have received perfect service from a staff of very highly trained individuals
who have always been competent as well as professional. Any small issue we might have had was
always handled promptly and efficiently.

In a society where there is so much incompetence, it has always been a pleasure to do business
with Scott Koenreich and his staff.

Sincerely,

The Ricciardelli’s
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